
Glacier Hills Homeowners Association
Board of Directors' Meeting

June 24, 2020

Glacier Hills Homeowners Association President Greg Doggett called the meeting to
order at 6:30 p.m. June 24, 2020. Vice President Eileen Schmidt and Secretary Victoria
Zerbe were present. Homeowner Scott Ogrodnik conferred with the Board by phone.

The meeting was called to revisit the summer weekend open gate policy, a great concern
to Scott and his wife Tracy as expressed by an earlier e-mail. Scott reiterated at the
meeting how COVID-19 warranted our community to think about the safety and security
of Glacier Hills residents with the open gate policy on weekends in July and August.
Since the only reason the gates are kept open is to fulfill a request by Bob Spoklie, Scott
went on to suggest that the developer needs to be convinced that closed gates would
actually grow Bob's return on his investment. After further discussion, the Board decided
to keep the current open gate policy in effect until Bob's properties are sold, or Scott
could provide the real statistics and migration data to support his theory and convince
Bob otherwise.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Victoria Zerbe


